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We are so excited to have you join us for this upcoming 2023-2024 school year! This 
year we look forward to growing our students’ brains through challenging, fun, and 
engaging learning experiences. We will continue building on the skills that they’ve 
learned in 1st grade and prepare them for 3rd grade. We will learn how to be good 
friends through the use of our school-wide weekly EQ, as well as how to become great 
problem solvers/critical thinkers. We will play learning games and enjoy being with 
our friends. We look forward to creating a school to home connection throughout the 
school year. We are so excited to welcome our brand new incoming 2nd graders. It’s 
going to a fantastic year!
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Please encourage your student to practice their skills throughout the summer so we can start the year strong! 

We communicate primarily through the use of Class Dojo. It 
is a free app that is available for download on most phones. 
You will be able to connect directly with your student’s 
teacher in July.
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https://www.classdojo.com/download/

